
 Original Message-----
From: Karen Goldenberg rmailto:kgoldenberg@debtcare.cal 
Sent: 1. mars 2018 01:10 
To: althingi@althingi.is 
Subject: Male circumcision

It is with great respect for your country that I hope you will not ban this religious practice. It is a ritual 
important to people of the Jewish and Muslim faith.
It is also recognized as a healthy practice and has gained favour for many families with little boys.
I do hope you do the tight thing with respect to this important issue

Karen Goldenberg, C.M.
Kgoldenberg@debtcare.ca 
416 788 3216
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